
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 
 
Minister of Water and Sanitation to engage Lamberts Bay stakeholders 
on desalination plant project 
 

 
11 May 2016 
The Minister of Water and Sanitation (DWS) Ms Nomvula Mokonyane will engage with 
Lamberts Bay stakeholders about the proposed Lamberts Bay desalination plant on Friday 13 
May 2016.  
 
In her 2016/17 Budget Vote, Minister Mokonyane has allocated R15 million to be applied 
towards completion of the Lamberts Bay desalination plant. During the engagement, Minister 
will encourage all stakeholders to play a meaningful role in the operation and maintenance of 
the desalination plant. 
 
 
Media is invited as follows: 
 
 
Date: Friday, 13 May 2016 
 
Venue: Don Burrel Hall, Lamberts Bay 
 
Time: 11:00 - 14:00 
 
 
For RSVP contact: Malusi Rayi on 083 320 1249 Rayim@dws.gov.za 
 
Or Phetho Ntaba on 083 8092031 NtabaP@dws.gov.za 
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